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The Admission process to the Undergraduate Courses and ongoing examination schedule will

continue in the months of May, June and July 2015.

To ensure that Admission and Examination procedures can be smoothly and peacefully

conducted (as per order of the Government of West Bengal) all steps may please be taken. If

necessary, help from the local administration may please be solicited.

With warm regards

Yours faithfully

DS

Suranjan Das
Copy forwarded to:
a) Police Commissioner¢

b) District Magistrates
¢) Superintendents of Police

For kind information and necessary action.
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